
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
20th November 2020 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Whilst we are away from school next week, you can access your child’s learning via 
our eSchools website. You should have been sent a log-in and password for your 
child’s personal eSchools account. This is your access to eSchools and you can use it 
to upload tasks and activities to do at home over the coming week. The website is 
accessible on the Oakwood website: 

https://oakwood-primary-academy.eschools.co.uk/web 

 You will need to log in to MY ACCOUNT in the top right-hand corner, 
using your username and password. 

 Once you have logged in, you need to click ME, and then MY GROUPS. 
 Choose Y1 OAKWOOD OWL AND WREN CLASS from the Year Group 

option. This should bring you to our HOME PAGE. 
 Scroll down the page and click on E-SCHOOLS TIMETABLE 23RD 

NOVEMBER to see what your child should be learning next week. 

You can access all of next week’s learning by clicking on the HOMEWORK tab at 
the top of the page. Under HOMEWORK you can access next week’s learning for 
each subject area by clicking on the following links: 

 Reading and Phonics WB 23rd November 
 Maths WB 23rd November 
 Theme WB 23rd November 

Please do not hesitate to contact me, if you have any queries.  Thank you for your 
support and understanding. 

Kind wishes, 

Claire Watson c.watson@discoverymat.co.uk 
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